

UNIVERSITY OF DELHI Office of the Proctor

Conference Centre, 1st Floor Opp. Botany Department Chhatra Marg, Delhi-110007

Tele : 011-27667291 Telefax : 011-27667221 e-mail : proctor@du.ac.in

Tel. Nos.

27667291 (Joint Control Room-North Campus) 24119832 (Joint Control Room-South Campus)

No. PCTO/42/2024/

Dated: 27.06.2024

All the Principals/Dean of Faculties/ Head of the Departments/Directors/Provosts University of Delhi.

Dear Sir/Madam,

The Academic Session 2024-25 will begin on July 22, 2024. You are requested to ensure proper surveillance in and around your institution. In order to maintain proper vigil and prevention of harassment/ragging to students, kindly see that all the cameras are in working condition and recordings are properly monitored. This will definitely act as a deterrent to outsiders and also avoid any untoward incidence.

Thanking you and looking forward for kind cooperation.

Yours sincerely,

Proctor